

11th March 2014

Mr William James McGuire Lee House Cappagh Askeaton Co Limerick

Dear Sir,

The Chief Justice has received your letter of 1st March 2014 and has asked me to reply to you on her behalf.

The Lord Mayor of Dublin is elected to that office by members of Dublin City Council from among its members. The Chief Justice has no functions in respect of the Lord Mayor of Dublin.

For that reason the Chief Justice is unable to be of any assistance to you in this matter.

Yours faithfully,

Nuale Mcharghlin

Nuala McLoughlin

Chief Registrar and Head of Supreme and High Court Operations